
 

***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
Councilmember Soria To Host Free Grocery Food 

 Distribution At Heaton Elementary School 
 
February 16, 2021 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Terry Cox, Chief of Staff, District 1  
559-500-9951 - Terry.Cox@fresno.gov 
 
FRESNO, CA – Councilmember Soria is giving back to our Heaton Elementary School 
community by hosting a free grocery food distribution on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 
from 7am to 9am at 1533 N San Pablo Ave, Fresno, CA 93728.  
 
There will be 200 grocery food boxes available for the Heaton Elementary community, they 
will be handed out on a first come first serve basis. The free grocery food distribution will be 
open for drive-thru trunk deliveries only. Free masks will be given out with the food boxes. 
 
Food insecurity in Fresno has grown due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Councilmember Soria will continue to host food distribution events through March, 2021. 
Our next food distribution event will take place on February 24, 2021 from 12:30pm to 2pm 
at Steinbeck Elementary School.  
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact us for press opportunities. 

Be sure to follow Facebook and twitter for updates – 
Facebook page:  Councilmember Esmeralda Soria 

Twitter:  @esmeralda_soria 
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